From: Dackombe Simon [mailto:Simon.Dackombe@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk] 
Sent: 25 July 2013 16:12
To: Laura Bailey
Subject: FW: PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT OF 1000 NEW HOUSES AND ASSOCIATED FACILITIES AT LAND ADJ SALTWAY AND BLOXHAM ROAD, BANBURY - 13/00321/OUT
Laura 

On looking through the details of the Saltway application online I could find no record of my comments on the system – I therefore forward these to you, they were originally sent to Tracey Morrissey who I believe was the original case officer . Please feel free to contact me if you wish to discuss.

Simon

From: Dackombe Simon 
Sent: 26 March 2013 17:33
To: 'tracey.morrissey@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk'
Subject: PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT OF 1000 NEW HOUSES AND ASSOCIATED FACILITIES AT LAND ADJ SALTWAY AND BLOXHAM ROAD, BANBURY - 13/00321/OUT

Dear Ms Morrissey – please find attached TVP’s comments with regard to the impact of the proposed development upon policing in the area.
 
Please contact me should you wish to discuss the matter in more detail.
 
Regards
Simon
 
 
Simon Dackombe
Strategic Planner
 
Thames Valley Police
Property Services Department
Fountain Court, PO Box 227
Kidlington, Oxon OX5 1NZ
 
DDL     01865 293864  Internal 701-3864
Mobile 07800703316    Fax      01865 293780
 

